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Starfish Bella 

Turtles Mary 

Seahorses   Logan 

Sharks  Oscar  

BROADWAY BUGLE 
 

Friday 2nd July 2021 
 

Tel: 01386 852485   Email: office@broadway.worcs.sch.uk 

Message from Mr Poultney: 

Our Year 5 children have had another week rehearsing 
for their show.  As you will already know, we are not 
permitted to have an audience but are pleased to an-
nounce that it looks like we will be able to record the 
childrenõs performance. I know all our Year 5 children 
are really looking forward to it.  

 

As the other year groups are not part of the perfor-
mance this year. Classes are preparing for an assembly 
that will be recorded and shared towards the end of 
term. Keep a look out.  

 

Guidance has severely hindered our plans for transition 
this year. Whilst staff are known to all children, we 
know some may be a little apprehensive about class 
changes. We have a few ideas that we will share with 
you soon to try and compensate for the this loss.  

 

End of year reports are being finalised and will be sent 
out next week. These will be sent out electronically with 
an option of a paper copy on request. Please ensure 
your details are up to date.  

 

Finally, next Wednesday will be non-school uniform for 
£1 (see page 3) and Friday will see Year 4/5 visit Mal-
vern residential centre for the day. Please ensure you 
check the information you have been sent.  
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Starfish  Charlie P 

Turtles  Darcie  

Seahorses  Shania 

Sharks Sophie 

Attendance this week 

Starfish 98.5% 

Turtles 96.5% 

Seahorses 95.5% 

Sharks 99% 

National Target is  96% 



Seahorses 

This week, Seahorses have been learning all 
about angles in Maths. We practised giving 
directions using angles of a turn. We have 
also been improving our fielding skills in our 
PE lessonsΦ  

Turtles 

This week, we have been learning how to measure 
and compare the height of different things. In Sci-
ence, we have also been learning how materials can 
change shape. We had a lot of fun making our own 
putty and using it to learn how materials can be 
stretched, squashed, bent and twisted.  In PE, we 
have also been learning how to play golf.  

Starfish 

In Class One this week, we have been talking 
about how we are growing up and about to 
start a new year group! We have talked about 
what we have enjoyed in pre-school and recep-
tion and what we would like to learn. We have 
continued to explore the world around us and 
have seen lots of butterflies this week too. The 
mud kitchen and snail hunting has been lots of 
fun! 

Sharks 

This week in Class 4, we have started our unit on 
time in maths; we have been converting between 
minutes, hours and days and looking at bus timeta-
bles. We have also been reading music and prac-
tising Mamma Mia on the glockenspiel whilst Year 5 
have been working hard rehearsing for the school 
show.   


